
Antonia Hover 

^CORRESPONDENCE’^^M 
>5/2/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 03371-2025 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Ellen Plendl 
Friday, May 2, 2025 3:45 PM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Docket No. 20240173 
FW: Electric Rate Increases 

See attached customer correspondence for Docket No. 20240173. 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Governor's Office of Citizen Services < EOGCitizenServices@eog.myflorida.com> 
Friday, May 2, 2025 3:39 PM 
Ellen Plendl 
FW: Electric Rate Increases 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Please find attached email received by the Governor's Office of Citizen Services. This email is forwarded to 
your office for review and any response or action appropriate. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Martha Lynn 
Office of Citizen Services 
Executive Office of the Governor 

From: Jackie Guerrera <noreply@flgov.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 1, 2025 1:36 PM 
To: GovernorRon.DeSantis@eog.myflorida.com 
Subject: Electric Rate Increases 

Submitted 
Thu, 05/01/2025 - 13:36 

Sender Information 
Jackie Guerrera 
gator!71 17@gmail.com 
7276563404 

Subject 
Electric Rate Increases 

Message 
It is very concerning that the public service commission keeps allowing duke energy to raise rates and 
apparently you're going along with it. Our home and auto insurance is already ridiculously expensive and for 
the past few years electricity has been going in the same direction. It's especially ridiculous that these 
companies are wasting our money on projects that are not even reliable. The citizens will know who to blame 
when we have blackouts like they've had in Spain and Portugal. 

IP Address 
172.56.97.166 
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User Agent 
Mozilla/5.0 (Linux; Android 10; K) AppleWebKit/537.36 (KHTML, like Gecko) Chrome/1 18.0.0.0 Mobile 
Safari/537.36 

Please note that under Florida law correspondence sent to the Governor's Office, which is not confidential or 
exempt pursuant to chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes, is a public record made available upon request. 
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